
 October 27, 2019  
    CLOVERDALE & HAZELMERE UNITED CHURCHES 

  

    604-574-5813 / Office Hours: Mon – Fri, 10 am – 2 pm 
 

       www.cloverdaleunitedchurch.ca / cloverdalehazelmereuc@telus.net 
 

CLOVERDALE UNITED CHURCH & OFFICE: 17575 - 58A AVE. SURREY, V3S 1N1 
HAZELMERE UNITED CHURCH: 1614 - 184 ST. SURREY, V3S 9V2 

Lead Minister: Rev. Lori Megley-Best (lori.megley-best@telus.net)  
Minister of Intercultural Connections (CUC): Rev. In Lee (leein1109@gmail.com)  

Children and Youth Leader (CUC): Robyn Garland (cuc.cyg@gmail.com)  
Musicians:  CUC – Sharon Lauzé (Director), Dianne Nichols, Christine Connal  

               HUC – Carol Falk, Jo-Anne Rattray  
 

A WEEK AT A GLANCE:  

Sun, Oct. 27: 20th Sunday after Pentecost 

  Worship Service at HUC – 8:45 am, at CUC – 10:30 am 

  Celebration Box (C) 

  Children’s Choir – 9:15 am (C) 

  Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:15 am (C) 

Mon, Oct. 28: Newcomers Welcoming Program – 10 am (C) 

  HUC Council Meeting – 2:30 pm (H) 

Tue, Oct. 29: Apple Pie Making – 9 am (C) 

  Bible Study – 9:15 am (C) 

Wed, Oct. 30:  Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:30 am (C) 

Thu, Oct. 31: Apple Pie Making – 9 am (C) 

  Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:30 am (C) 

   Choir Practice – 7 pm (C) 

  Ukulele Class – 7:30 pm (C) 

Sun, Nov. 3: All Souls & Saints Sunday / 21st Sunday after Pentecost 

  Worship Service at HUC – 8:45 am, at CUC – 10:30 am 

  Celebration Box (C) 

  Children’s Choir – 9:15 am (C) 

  Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:15 am (C)  

 Daylight Savings Time Ends  

 

  Please join us for conversation  
and refreshments following Worship. 

< Mission Statements > 
Hazelmere:  To praise God together, celebrate our heritage, 

grow in faith and reach out to others. 
Cloverdale:  To thrive in faith through relationship with God, 
                one another and the community. 
                 To serve others as Jesus would. 

at Cloverdale United Last Sunday 

☺ Attendance: 78 (Adults: 66, Children: 12)  
☺ Offering:  $1,136.25 

- Offerings required each week to cover expenses:  $2,115.00 

at Cloverdale United This Sunday 

☺ Coffee:  Sharon McBain, Jiyoung Park, Byungsun Park 
☺ Greeters/Ushers:  Doug Zulke, Laurel Zulke 
☺ Projectionist:  Terry Wright 

 Co-ordinator: Debbie Jordbakke (778-994-5836 / debbiejordbakke@icloud.com) 

Are you New? Welcome to our Church! 
If you would like to have your own Offering Envelope or go on PAR, or if you 
wish to receive church announcements via email, please contact the church 
office with your information. (cloverdalehazelmereuc@telus.net)  

 
Our Thank-You box was created as a vehicle for members of our 
congregation to express gratitude to one another for the time, 
talent and work that is done here by so many. Please email or call 
the church office when you would like to pass on your gratitude. 
Recognizing others’ contributions is one way to be the church and 
to encourage our church family.   

• Big thanks from Lorrie Brown to everyone who donated supplies 
for the Apple Pie Fundraising. 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME ENDS NEXT SUNDAY!  

It’s time to Fall Back on Sunday,  

November 3. 

Don’t forget to turn your clock back  
one hour before going to bed  

on Saturday (November 2) night. 
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GLEANINGS FROM CUC COUNCIL TABLE – OCT. 22, 2019 
• Council has asked 2 members to draft a document outlining 

Environmental guidelines for CUC user groups and congregation. Once 
approved these guidelines will be posted and communicated to all 
user groups. We hope people will willingly follow them.  

• Our new Children's choir has been successful this far with members 
and has been approved for extension, from Nov. 17 to Dec. 22.  

• The worship committee will consult with develop a proposal to finish 
the establishing of the Upper Hall to become the Heritage Hall. Stay 
tuned for more details. 

BIBLE STUDY – TUESDAY MORNINGS AT 9:15 am  
Join us for some tea and bible study on Tuesday mornings. During the 
“Pie Making Season”, we will meet from 9:15 am to 10:30 am. 

FROZEN APPLE PIES  
We are getting large number of our famous Apple Pie orders, and we are 
in desperate need of more volunteers! In order to gather more hands, 
we have moved the Thursday evening time to 9 am in the morning, 
hoping you can join us! Come and Join us on Tuesday and Thursday 
mornings at 9 am in the church kitchen if you can give a hand. Men or 
women, young or old, ALL ARE WELCOME! 
We are also always accepting donations of apples, flour and sugar, and 
we are in need of medium size pie plates, too. These can be left on the 
kitchen counter. Big thanks to those who already donated! 
Please contact Lorrie Brown for any questions. (778-593-7410, 
jalormi@shaw.ca )  

 

ALL SOULS & ALL SAINTS SUNDAY – NOVEMBER 3, 2019 
As we observe two Holy Days in our Christian calendar – All Souls and All 
Saints Days – we will remember all those who have gone before us.  
Come and light a candle of remembrance during our worship service on 
November 3rd, 2019. 

SEEKING SPIRITUAL SPACES – OCTOBER 27, 2019 
Did you know that Seeking Spiritual Spaces is THIS SUNDAY! Don't miss 
out on our wonderful monthly sacred gathering! Come out, rain or shine 
for a Christian meditation in the forest. Experience silence in the mad 
dash of fall, and truly hear what it is speaking to you. Children and youth 
welcome!  
"Wild Churches" are growing up all over the US and Canada with the 
intention of creating a sacred nature-based experience to awaken 
deeper love for self, earth and all living beings for the survival and 
healing of the planet. Join us on October 27, 2:00pm at Redwood Park 
(17900 20 Ave, Surrey) for a meditation surrounded by God's wonderful 
creation. You are welcome to bring a camp chair if sitting in nature is 
enticing but sitting on the ground is not. :) 
Dress weather appropriately! We do live on the wet coast of BC. If it's 
truly down pouring, we will be under one of the many shelters at 
Redwood Park and someone will be at the parking lot directing you to 
where we are! 
Happy fall and see you on Sunday. Any questions to Robyn Garland. 
(cuc.cyg@gmail.com, 778-551-2796) 

MIGRATION PILGRIMAGES 
Come with Louise after church on the following Sundays, to see some of 
our natural neighbours on their fall migration.  
November 3 at 12 pm – Come to Reifel Island Bird Sanctuary near 
Ladner. A good place for children to feed ducks and a good chance to see 
some of the 20,000 Snow Geese that spend the winter here. 
November 17 – Eagle Festival at Harrison Mills, many organized  
activities including boat rides on the river. The salmon run attracts 
hundreds of eagles. This is the beginning of the peak period for eagles in 
the area. 

December 1 – Another opportunity to see eagles. 

Any questions to Louise Cummings(louizecummings@yahoo.ca, 604-652-
1090) 
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